Office of Hon Dr Nick Smith

MP for Nelson
Minister for the Environment
Minister for Building and Housing

11 MAR 201

Mr Paul Gee
gasnsolarservice@gmail.com

Dear Paul
Thank you for your emails dated 3 and 9 February 2015 regarding a judicial review.

A judicial review proceeding is a review by a Judge of the High Court of a decision
made by a public body. You may find general information provided through the
Ministry of Justice website useful. It can be found at www.justice.govt.nz/courts/high-
court/self-represented-litigants/starting-a-proceeding#judicial-review.

| recommend that you seek your own independent legal advice on details of the
process and what is required before applying for a judicial review.

Thank you for taking the time to write to me.

Kind reg}ards

inister for Building and Housing
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